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September 25, 2017

Department of Transportation
50 Higuera Street
San Luis Obispo, CA 93401-5415

Attention: Paula Huddleston, Environmental Planning

Reference: ~ Department of Transportation Letter Dated August 29, 2017 Re: Park Impacts
and potential Section 4(f) issues from the Salinas River Seismic Retrofit project.

Dear Ms. Huddleston:

As requested in the above referenced letter, please deem this letter as written concurrence from
the County of Monterey Resource Management Agency that a Caltrans project to retrofit the
Salinas River Bridges on Highway 101 will not involve a Section 4(f) use of any park property.

If you have any questions or need additional information, please feel free to contact me at (831)
755-5103 or HolmCP(@co.monterey.ca.us.
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Cérl P. Holm, AICP, Director



